
 
 

 
Unique, New DVD: Letting Your Child’s Wild Side Out: 

Raising the Wild and Confident Blind Baby, Toddler and Preschooler 
 

• Do you want to spread the message to families to not 
overprotect their child with special needs? Do you run 
into resistance when you try?  Would you like some help 
in starting that important conversation? 

 
• Would you like to share an inspirational story of a 
child, through videos and photos, with the families you 
serve? 
 
• Are you looking for a unique way to suggest recreational activities to families 
with a young child who is visually-impaired?  

 
Then you should consider this one-of-a-kind multimedia DVD, developed by the parents of a 
kindergartener who is blind.  
 
It’s a five-year case study on how one family embraced early intervention services, applied them, 
and laid a solid foundation for their child to master new skills. She is now a downhill skier, trapeze 
artist and gymnast.  The DVD is full of photos and videos of the child in action.   
 
Families will benefit greatly by hearing from the child’s mother, in her own words. As she does with 
conference audiences nationwide, she shares activities the family made available to their daughter, 
from birth to age five. In 30 minutes, you’ll see the child grow from baby to downhill skier, gaining 
a strong sense of self-confidence and eagerness to learn at every stage.  
 
This content will inspire you. It will motivate the families you serve by providing specific ideas of 
what they can do now (and in the future) with their small child. Most importantly, you’ll see the 
results: a truly confident, creative and capable little girl. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The DVD is available at www.babymilagro.org/DVD. 
 
Proceeds will go directly into the child’s college fund. 10% of all proceeds will be donated to Blind 
Babies Foundation (BBF).  BBF is largely responsible for providing early, foundational knowledge 
to the family to raise their daughter as an independent and confident person. www.blindbabies.org 
 
Thank you for your interest in spreading these important messages to families of kids with visual 
disabilities and other special needs. 
      
Grace Tiscareño-Sato   510-967-3339    grace@babymilagro.org  


